Senior Awards Assembly

Name

- 1) List the <u>name</u> of each scholarship and/or grant that you have been awarded.
- 2) Write down **who** you received the scholarship or grant from (Ex. Bowling Green State University, Whirlpool, Epworth United Methodist Church, etc.)
- 3) List how many years you will receive this scholarship or grant (Ex. 1, 2, 3, or 4 years).
- 4) Write down the amount you will receive each individual year.
- 5) If the scholarship or grant is for more than one year, write down the total amount. (Ex. \$1,000 for 4 years totals \$4,000)
- 6) Return to the guidance office by Wednesday, May 16^{th} . If you are notified of winning any other scholarships or grants after this date, please contact Mrs. Webb ASAP so we may add it to the awards assembly agenda before Thursday, May 24^{th} .

	Name of Scholarship/Grant	Received From	# of Years	Amount Each Year	Total Amount
1	-				
2					
3					
4					
5					
6					,

Dear Senior Parents/Guardians,

Our senior assembly is on Thursday, May 24th at 9:15am in the high school gymnasium. At this time, we will recognize all grants and scholarships earned by our graduating seniors, as well as, any student who plans to join the armed forces. We feel it is important to recognize the academic, musical, and athletic success of our students and set an example for our underclassmen. For those having to make work arrangements, the assembly lasts a little over an hour.

On the reverse side of this letter is a Senior Awards Assembly scholarship form. Please have your child complete this form if they are receiving a grant or scholarship (no matter how big or small the amount) that is not coming through Pleasant High School (ex. church, boy scouts, parents' workplace, college/university, etc.). This form is due to the guidance office by Wednesday, May 16th. If students are notified of any scholarships after this date, please have them notify the office with the scholarship information as soon as possible so they may be added to the awards agenda. Most years our graduating classes have earned over a million dollars in scholarships and grants. We're hoping for as much success from the Class of 2018!

As a parent/guardian of a graduating senior, we invite you to join us during this assembly to help recognize and congratulate our seniors. Feel free to arrive anytime after 8:45am. An area in the middle of the home side bleachers will be reserved for senior family members. At the conclusion of the assembly, our seniors will be participating in a district wide senior clap out that will stretch outside the high school through the elementary. Students grades kindergarten-junior will cheer for our seniors as they take one final walk through the halls of Pleasant. Parents are invited to join and take pictures during this time. Please contact me at kris.webb@pleasantstaff.org if you have further questions.

Sincerely,

Kristine M. Webb Guidance Counselor